
Silent Auction - Unique Opportunity.    

Eddie Betts and Anna Scullie have generously donated a limited edition 
"Goal of the Year" professionally framed, personally signed print which 
shows Eddie in his Indigenous jumper and comes with a certificate of 
authenticity.  

The print will be auctioned through a silent process with all proceeds 
going towards funding for Aboriginal training and education for our 
students and for teachers to enable our school to contribute to 
reconciliation and cultural understanding within Henley Beach Primary 
and community. 

The print measuring (900x750mm) is on display in the front office at 
Henley Beach Primary School.    

Bidding is to start at $500. 

This unique piece of memorabilia would be perfect for the avid collector and not be out of place 
on the walls in the “Pool Room” or in a corporate office foyer. 

Bids can be placed through the front office in the ballot box. 

Bidding will be open Thursday 9 May @ 8.30am until Monday 1 July @ 4pm.   The successful 
bidder will be announced at our school assembly on Thursday 4 July. 


